TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD
TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS

APRIL 24, 2019 AT 6:30PM

TOWN OFFICE BUILDING
MAIN STREET, SPRINGFIELD, NH

MINUTES OF APRIL 24, 2019

Attendance: Marla Binzel, Joyce Gunther, Susan Chiarella

Susan introduced Marla Binzel to Joyce Gunther. Martha has been appointed by the Board of Selectmen
as a replacement for Angela McCreighton, who had to step down from her position as Chair and third
member of the Trustees of the Trust Funds due to taking on the responsibility of Town Treasurer. State
Statute mandates that a Town Treasurer cannot perform both duties. Marla’s appointment runs until the
next election in 2020.

A motion was made to nominate Susan as Chair. Joyce and Marla confirmed. Susan will be responsible
for communications, meetings and minute taking. Marla has agreed to take on the responsibilities
formerly performed by Angela. These include keeping track of a number of accounts and completing
forms as required by the State of New Hampshire.

Joyce noted that the Trustees are required to hold two meetings a year.

Susan suggested that the Trustees attend the next State training session which is typically held in Concord
some time in the spring. Susan will ask Janet Roberts to keep an eye out for the notice of this session.

Meeting adjourned shortly before 7:00PM
Respectfully submitted,
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Susan L. Chiarella



